
BRIZE NORTON PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

ADMISSIONS POLICY 

In accordance with the County’s admissions policy, the governors aim to provide 
education for all primary aged children in the village of Brize Norton.  The priorities 
laid out in the Oxfordshire Admissions policy will be observed.    

While space and staffing permits, as from September 2009, children will be admitted 
in September after their 4th birthday on a full time basis, if parents so wish. Legally, 
your child does not have to start until the term after your child is 5.   

Admission arrangements and the deadline for submitting applications are published 
locally and all parents who would like their children to attend our school will be 
provided with guidance materials to support applications. These are published by the 
local authority. 

The local authority deals with applications and places are allocated by the authority. 

(For more details please see the Oxfordshire Admissions booklet.)   
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